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I OPPOSE [HB 4051]. 

 

I have read the Text pf [HB 4051] and all of the Testimonies submitted this date.  I 

am wholly unimpressed. 

 

The Housing and Community Services Department is an institutionalized 

embarrassment tot the State of Oregon. 

The information request via [HB 4051] should be have been systematically compiled 

some time ago. 

 

The sinister [SB 8}, [HB 2001] and [HB 2006] are going to face court challenges due 

to the taking of wealth from deserved people and transferring the wealth to 

underserving people. 

 

The Homeless situation in Oregon is only going to worsen and worsen it will as the 

some of millions of illegal aliens crossing our borders end up in Oregon-unhoused. 

 

The really sad part to the story  is those that constructed [SB 8], [HB 2001], and [HB 

2006] will see the damage their legislative actions will bring to cities and 

neighborhoods. 

 

Face the music-if you can't afford to live here there is 'No' amount of 'free services' 

that will sustain the hordes of people who are coming to cash in. 

And all of you out there in 'Non-profit and or Public Benefit Corporations', government 

Housing Departments and or Agencies you are not being honest with elected people. 

 

[HB 4051 -3] is a bad joke. It will never work. 

 

My prediction; as property owners see their property values go to zero due to 

Homeless Housing gimmicks there will be a changing of the elected people's jobs. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon sadly Concurs. 


